
From: Katherine Duncan [mailto:w5cclv@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 3:46 PM 
To: sadams@lasvegasnevada.gov 
Cc: Jeremy Aguero <JAguero@appliedanalysis.com> 
Subject: RDA Compliance 
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
Thank you in advance for providing us with a copy of the 
RDA Employment Plan compliance reported to the January 3, 2018 
Redevelopment Agency. 
 
We are so pleased to learn that the Agency is 
meeting its goals. Congratulations!  
 
We invite you to share your systems, measures and results as compared with the  
intended goals of the legislation. 
 
 
As we are providing input to the Raiders Stadium community benefit agreement, 
and we are seeking a successful comparison model. 
 
We agree that training programs are needed and would like to meet with 
you to discuss an immediate opportunity . 
 
We appreciate your attention in advance of the January 11th stadium authority board meeting. 
--  
Respectfully, 
 
 
Katherine Duncan 
President 
Ward 5 Chamber of Commerce, Las Vegas 
Harrison Guest House 
1001 F Street 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89106 
Office  702-825-2145 
Cell  702-490-2699 
www.W5CClv.com 
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